
Activities of GSU-SGC, Tadong 2021 

The Gender Sensitization Unit, NBBGC, Tadong, organized an online program on gender 

equality for its students on 14th July 2021 through online mode as the Covid lockdown 

continues.  

The Resource Person of the Program was Dr. Sandhya Rai from Loyola College Namchi. She 

highlighted the need to bring awareness among the students about the basic concepts of gender 

stereotypes, ending violence against girls and women, and implementing the POCSO Act. The 

program aimed to achieve gender justice and equity through a critically informed understanding 

of gender identities and dynamics through academic programs, research, and other related 

activities in Gender and Development Studies and Women's and Gender studies. A total of 

Seventy-six (76) - 2nd Semester humanities students attended the program.  

The students posed many queries that made the session very interactive, exciting, and lively to 

drive home the program's message. This kind of participation was something exceptional to 

observe in a virtual session. As a result, the program had a profound impact on the curious 

students.Overall, the session successfully implanted basic knowledge in the students' needs to 

protect themselves or others from violence and harassment at the workplace. 

The Program Convenor mulled over the chapters of the Policy orientations and measures that the 

GSU has undertaken for needful action as it approaches the 8th year of the Policies implementation. 

Finally, the program concluded with a vote of thanks. 

The GSU-NBBG College, Tadong, has not received any complaints on gender issues from 

students and employees of the campus during 2021. 


